
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors   
From:  Josselyn Quine 
Date:  July 11, 2024 
Subject:  Bid Received for Surplus Equipment – 2013 Ford Explorer 
 
 
During the June 18, 2024, Regular Board Meeting, the Board approved to surplus the 
District’s 2013 Ford Explorer. Internal bidding started on June 19, 2024.  
 
The bidding started at $10,500.00, per the mid-range of the Private Party Purchase 
amount on Kelley Blue Book. The District received a bid of $11,200.00 from Joseph 
Nicholson. 
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